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(Incorporated in Singapore with limited liability) 
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FURTHER APPEAL IN RELATION TO THE APPLICATION FOR WAIVER AND EXTENSION OF 

TIME TO ANNOUCE FOURTH QUARTER RESULTS FOR THE FINANCIAL PERIOD ENDED 31 

MAY 2021  

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Directors” or the “Board”) of TEE International Limited (the “Company”, 
and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcements dated 30 
June 2021 and 5 July 2021, 7 July 2021 and 13 July 2021 (the “Previous Announcements”).  
 
Unless otherwise defined, all capitalised terms used and not defined herein shall have the same 
meanings given to them in the Previous Announcements.  
 
The Board wishes to announce that the Company has on 14 July 2021 submitted a further appeal to 
the SGX-ST to reconsider its decision to reject the appeal in relation to the Waiver and EOT 
Application. In the said further appeal, the Company is similarly seeking an extension of time of one (1) 
month to announce its fourth quarter results for the financial period ended 31 May 2021 by 15 August 
2021.  
 
Further announcements on any material developments will be made on a timely basis to keep the 
shareholders updated.   
 
Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to read this announcement and any 
further announcements made by the Company carefully. Shareholders and potential investors of the 
Company are advised to refrain from taking any action with respect to their securities in the Company 
which may be prejudicial to their interests, and to exercise caution when dealing in the securities of 
the Company. Shareholders and potential investors of the Company should consult their stockbrokers, 
bank managers, solicitors or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about the actions they 
should take.  
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